Suggested Syllabus Addition for WUmester 2021: Sustainability

This class will participate in Washburn’s WUmester initiative. WUmester is intended to foster a
campus-wide conversation on a diversity-related topic each spring semester. The goal of the
program is to engage students and the entire Washburn community in a cross-disciplinary
learning experience on timely subjects and help students see the connections between the
subjects they study in the classroom and real-world debates and problems.

In order to take full advantage of the WUmester learning experience, you are required to attend
at least two WUmester co-curricular events. For each event you attend, you will need to reflect in
a short, 1-page essay on how the content connects to the themes of this course.

This class will also participate in monthly sustainability challenges that are part of WUmester
2021. These challenges include manageable steps anyone can take to make positive change for
our planet. Participants will also be eligible to win monthly prize drawings.

A full schedule of WUmester events and challenges can be found here:
https://washburn.edu/academics/WUmester/WU-mester-events.html.
New events will be added throughout the semester so check back often.

If you post about WUmester on your personal social media channels, please use the hashtag
#WUmester.
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